
We were asked:  

Q1. A full list of funding provided to television companies for the purposes of making 
programmes for each of the last ten years.  
 
 
 
We replied: 

A1. The Wales Office has provided no funding to television companies for the purposes of 
making television programmes in any of the last ten years. 
 
 

 

 

 


